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French:


The children will continue to learn basic French phrases for conversational use and learn the names for parts of the face and body.








Computing: 


The children will begin by reading, using and creating flowcharts to represent simple algorithms. They will then begin to spot and correct bugs in algorithms created by each other and using Scratch Jnr. 








RE: 


This term the children will be learning more about Christianity. They will be focussing on the big question: What is it like to follow God? The children will make clear links between the story of Noah and the idea of covenant, make simple links between promises in the story of Noah and make links between the story of Noah and how we live in school and the wider world.





PE & Games:


The children will continue to be taught by an outside specialist for one session a week. In their second session all the children will be learning how to play cricket.





Theme:


There will be change to the delivery of the History, Geography, Music, Art and Design technology curriculums this year. Rather than teaching these subjects using weekly sessions they will now be combined into longer Theme lessons and delivered across the year. This term’s theme title is Around the globe. In these sessions the children will learn about the countries of the EU, differences between cities and villages, how earthquakes and volcanoes are created and build their own volcano. 





English:


This term the children will develop their knowledge of the features of persuasive texts. They will study the language features of tourist leaflets before designing their own to advertise a capital city of a European country. They will then use their learning in Theme about earthquakes as inspiration for their own diary entries.


Maths:


We will begin as normal by focussing on number and place value. The children will be identifying the value of each digit in numbers up to 1000 and using this knowledge to help further their understanding of addition and subtraction.


Science


The topic this term is Living things and their habitats. The children will learn to recognise that living things can be grouped in a variety of ways. They will explore and use classification keys to help group, identify and name a variety of living things in their local and wider environment. The children will also recognise that environments can change and that this can sometimes pose dangers to living things. 





Please ensure a named PE kit is in school at all times. Please make sure all uniform is named. Homework will be given out on Fridays to be completed and handed in on Wednesdays. Please hear your child read as regularly as possible and ensure that you record this in their reading record. Please remember to help your child learn their spellings and times tables each week also.





Dear Parents and Carers,





Please have a look over our class curriculum for the coming half term…








If you have any questions at all, please drop in and ask! 





Kind regards,


Mr Gething-Smith 
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